Dear Mamre Resident,

Mamre Township is once again offering chloride on your road for dust control.

The price is .92 cents x 18 feet wide.

Please tell us how many feet you would like x .92 cents.

Make your check payable to "Mamre Township" and mail to Mamre Treasurer:

Bernadette Fuchs, 5925 120th St. NW, Pennock, MN 56279 by May 10th.

Please flag your beginning and end of chloride by May 15th.

If you have any questions, please contact Joel Johnson at 320-760-0530 or Curtney Carlson at 320-894-4850.